
 
The pool will be opening again on Saturday, May 29th. 

The pool hours will be 8 a.m. to 10 p.m. 7 days a week. 

There will be no lifeguards on duty so SWIM AT YOUR OWN RISK. 

We have a few rules that need to be followed to maintain that the pool area   

stays a safe and friendly environment for all. 

Each unit is allowed a maximum of 5 GUESTS. 

You must have a key card to gain entry into the pool area. NO ENTRY is to be 

given to anyone without a key card. Doing so will result in pool suspension. 

ZERO TOLERANCE FOR THE FOLLOWING 

(violation will result in suspension of key card) 

NO ALCOHOL OF ANY KIND 

NO SMOKING OR VAPING IN POOL AREA 

NO DRUG USE OR DRUG PARAFENALIA 

PROPERLY DISPOSE OF ALL TRASH 

NO GLASS BOTTLES 

PETS ARE PROHIBITED FROM THE POOL AREA 

This is a community pool and takes the community to keep it clean 

It is also a family friendly area – please do your part to keep it that way. 

Pool seating is limited, you are encouraged to bring your own chairs. 


